Town of Milladore

August 6, 2017
The regular monthly meeting of the town board was called to order July 2, 2017 at 6:30pm at the Milladore Town Hall.
After the Pledge of Allegiance to the US flag, roll call found Ken Manlick absent. The minutes of the previous town meeting were read. Leon Kundinger moved to accept the minutes with corrections. Second by Hank Nigh. Motion carried.
The financial report was read. Hank Nigh moved to accept and Leon Kundinger was the second. Motion carried.


Andrew Cegielski, Assessor for Town of Milladore submitted a contract for 2018 to 2021. This will be on the agenda August 6, 2017. Because Cegielski was not yet paid for 2017 Hank Nigh moved that his bill is paid with the second coming from Leon Kundinger. Motion passed.

There was discussion dealing with our roads. Ron Koziczkowski inquired about Blueberry and asked when it would be blacktopped. The reaction was that it could happen about three years from now. No action was required.
It was reported that Smokey Hill road would receive ¾ inch granite north of Becker Road to the County Line. Smokey Hill between Yellowstone and Tresik would get one mile of road base. No action was required.


Connie Milz informed those present that the web site is moving forward. Dealing with the issue of a new town hall, Milz explained that many towns borrowed the money to build or repair their halls.
There was a motion made to adjourn by Leon Kundinger, with a second from Hank Nigh. Motion carried.

Submitted by Connie Milz, Clerk

